
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

25th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of a very sunny week!  

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 1st April: Last day of Term 4 

Tuesday 19th April: Start of Term 5 for all pupils 

 

Friday Football Club 

Unfortunately, Chris has had to cancel Football Club today and next week. Football 

Club will start again after Easter on Friday 29th April (second week back).  

 

School Term and Holiday Dates: East Sussex Consultation 

East Sussex local authority would like your views about future school term and holiday 

dates; follow the link for more information: ESCC School Term & Holiday Dates 

 

Letter from East Sussex Local Authority re Covid  

Please find attached a letter from Alison Jeffery, Director of Children’s Services, and 

Darrell Gale, Director of Public Health, regarding the Covid pandemic and on-going 

disruption to schools. The letter has been sent to all parents of school-aged children 

across East Sussex.  

 

And remember two very important things on Sunday: Mothers’ Day and the clocks!  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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